
The consultation took place by hand delivered mail. 

50 letters were delivered in all, to all the properties listed in part ii. Of this appendix C. 

A copy of the consultation letter is contained in section iii. Of this appendix. 

A total of 4 responses to the consultation were received. These responses are contained in section 

iv. Of this appendix. 

 

Listed below are the issues that have been highlighted in the responses along with our proposals to 

negate the issues raised, highlighted in green. 

Bryen and Langley will be contacting the consultees who responded directly to arrange a meeting to 

discuss their specific concerns. 

 

1. Saturday planned works will invariably cause disruption to restful weekends for 

residents. 

We will not be working as a matter of course on weekends. Saturday working for some 

limited works involving only the required labour to carry out activities in the central 

courtyard of the building directly over the occupied parts as this will not be possible 

during the week. Or where Local Authority rerquirements restrict us to such for items 

such as road closures for crane lifts etc. 

2. Noise levels and notice of particularly noisy works. 

We will be vigilant in our noise control and be forecasting potentially disruptive 

elements of work in the monthly news letters. 

 

3. Impacting on deliveries and visitors to other organisations in the street. 

Our methods of construction have been carefully thought out to avoid as much 

disruption as possible and the suspension of the parking bays opposite the site which we 

have applied for under a Temporary Traffic Restriction will maintain access for deliveries 

etc to the other buildings in the street.  
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